CORRECTION

| was extremely pleased to see my article,
“Instrument Landing Systems,” in the March
1984 issue of your magazine. | would like to
point out one correction, however.

On page 52, fourth line from the bottom of
the first column, the text reads: “feet in width
at the outer marker or 3°."

In the original manuscript, that line read:
“feet in width at the landing threshold or 3°."

That makes quite a difference in the struc-
ture of the radiated signal, and may cause
some of our technicians to write in for clar-
ification.

Thanks again for publishing my article, and
I hope to send you another one soon.
BILL SEWELL
Schaumburg, IL





